
 
 

NORTHERN TERRITORY ENVIRONMENT PROTECTION AUTHORITY 

 

NOTICE OF AMENDMENT 

 

Section 50(1) Waste Management and Pollution Control Act 1998 (NT) 
 

 

 

 

Issued to: Ngurratjuta/Pmara Ntjarra Aboriginal Corporation  

29 Wilkinson Street 

Alice Springs, Northern Territory 0870  

 

In relation to the notice to carry out an environmental audit program issued to 

Ngurratjuta/Pmara Ntjarra Aboriginal Corporation on 26 August 2021 pursuant to 

section 48 of the Waste Management and Pollution Control Act 1998 (NT) (Section 48 

Notice). 

TAKE NOTICE THAT I, Amy Dennison, Delegate of the Northern Territory Environment 

Protection Authority (NT EPA), in accordance with subsection 50(1) of the Waste 

Management and Pollution Control Act 1998 (NT) have determined to amend the 

environmental audit program in the Section 48 Notice dated 26 August 2021 for the 

following reasons:  

1. Preliminary investigations at the premises have identified contaminants requiring 

further delineation.  

For the above reasons, I have determined to make the following amendments to the 

Section 48 Notice dated 26 August 2021: 

1. To delete requirement 4 of the Section 48 Notice and replace it with: 

4. By 30 November 2022, you must submit an Environmental Audit 

Report prepared by the Auditor, to the NT EPA via email to 

pollution@nt.gov.au   

The above amendment takes effect from 30 June 2022. 

This notice is provided pursuant to section 50(2) of the Waste Management and Pollution 

Control Act 1998 (NT). 

Dated:     2 June 2022 

 

Signed:   

Amy Dennison 

Delegate of the NT EPA 


